
                                                                 
Agenda IV.A.8.

February 27, 2025

To: Board of Education
Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent 

From: Rachel Gorton, Director of Technology 

Date: February 27, 2025

Re: Approval of Southwest West Central Service Cooperative Contract

Recommendation:  To approve the continuation of services with Southwest West Central 
Services.

History:
The services we contract with this cooperative is for review of instructional 
programs/software/applications against the MN Student Data Privacy law. This ensures that we do 
not need to do these reviews and enter into DPA agreements ourselves. 

This year’s membership agreement is a continuation of services, it does not include the 
membership component. All of our contracts are done through this membership agreement 
process, unless it is a purchase of goods or an agreement for a project that is non-recurring.


